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Libraries & Cultural Affairs 
Marvin Goodman 
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MEETING NOTICE 
 

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
 

DATE:   Wednesday, September 26, 2018 
 

TIME:    7:00 PM 
 

PLACE:  Citadel Rehabilitation Center, 3400 Cannon Place  
 
 

AGENDA 
 

 Design Presentation for Fort Four Playground Restroom by DPR 
Representatives 

 

 Discussion of Summer Barbecuing Problems in Washington’s Walk 
 

 Review of Traffic and Double Parking at Fall Parade Grounds Events 
 

 Update on Putnam Trail Renovation from DPR Representatives 
 

 Update on Other Capital Projects 
 

 Discussion of Summer Maintenance Problems at Local Parks 
 

 Old Business 
 

 New Business 
 

Bob Bender, Chair 
Parks & Recreation 
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